
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘E’

From a Bishop’s Stortford resident:

This is a great opportunity for the Council to control emissions on at 
least part of the transport in the area. It should apply to buses too.

Licensing Team response:

Thank you very much for taking the time to respond to the 
consultation. Your response will be considered as part of the final 
report when the Licensing Committee consider all the responses 
received.

I am afraid that the issue with the emissions from buses is beyond 
our direct control and will need to be addressed by a different 
authority.


